
   

                                                               

               

 
2 February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year your child has been working on an enterprise project in Design Technology and I am 
delighted to report that we have made a significant profit from the sale of the garden planters we 
have been making. 
 
Most of the revenue will go back into school funds, however, we have allocated some of the money 
to reward students with a ‘Pizza Party’ lunch event on Wednesday 8 February at 12pm. 
 
If your child normally has a school dinner, please do not order one for this day.  Alternatively if they 
have a packed lunch they do not need to bring one in. 
 
Please let us know if your child has any food allergies or intolerances.  There will be a choice of 
vegetarian or meat options. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Robert Warman 
D.T. Teacher 


